
             

            

 

 

Sr. Mary Deane & Team, 
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19 April 2018 

 

 

Dear Mary & Team, 

 

As you enter into your Congregation Chapter in the coming weeks we send you our good wishes and 

prayers. 

 

May your time of prayer, sharing and discernment lead you to that divine space where you feel 

spiritually enlightened about what the future holds for you all as Presentation Sisters, in today’s world 

and church. 

 

You and all the delegates are in our thoughts and prayers at this sacred time. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

                                                              

                              

                                                

     
  Br. Agoah, Francis    Br. Patrick Fitzgibbon 

  Congregation Leader    Deputy Congregation Leader 

                                                                                                                           
            Br. Barry Noel  Br. Kevin Mascarenhas   Br. Joseph Mukasa 

             

                                         Congregation Leadership Team 
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